SHADE TREE COMMISSION MEETING MINU TES
BOROUGH OF MATAWAN
October 11, 2024

MEMBERS: Larry Magee
Ray Stuetz
Sue Patla
Sally Stilwell
Councilman Brian Livesey

ABSENT:  Matthew Schoffel

The October 11, 2024 meeting started at 5:30 P.M. Sally Stilwell approved the minutes of
September 12, 2024 and Sue Patla second.

YCP&L will be removing trees, trimming that are dangerous also to protect power lines.
Sally Stilwell has been working on a welcome letter for new homeowners. The letter will
have information about the Shade Tree Commission and what they do. The procedures for

taking a tree down and ordinances.
Reviewed residence request and concerns.

Gouncilman Brian Livesey motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:45 P.M. and second
Ray Stuetz. . The next meeting will be Nobember 14, 2024 in the conference room at MMCC,

201 Broad St at 5:30 P.M.
Respectfully Submitted

Mary McMurray
Secretary



